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From: No Name Given [mailto:nxtdoornabor@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Monday, October 31, 2011 3:03 PM 
To: Bolin, Kim 
Cc: Poston, Marc 
Subject: Janet Parks vs. MGE 
 
TO:               PSC DATA CENTER 
ATTN:          KIM BOLIN 
RE:               REQUEST FOR TO CONTINUOUS FOR  JANET PARKS  vs MGE. 
CC:               MARC POSTON   marc.poston@ded.mo.gov 
DATE:          OCTOBER 31, 2011 
 
Hello Kim, I am still away for my treatments and still don't have a projected date as to when I will be home for 
any period of time to be able to continue with the findings in the case of Janet Parks vs MGE.  So, I am asking 
for a continuance on this matter.  Also, the replies to my request for my gas to be reconnected has been sent to 
me.  I will address this immediately.  More than likely I will be contacting an attorney as soon as I get back 
home.  For the fact that MGE isn't at all trying to be reasonable.  Until such time let it be known that I am still 
representing myself and will notify you of any different. 
 
Respectfully Janet Parks 
302 Kimberly Dr. 
Belton, Missouri 64012 


